
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
DISTRICT NETWORK UPGRADE

Fremont County School District No. 24, Shoshoni, Wyoming

Fremont County School District #24 is soliciting proposals for DISTRICT NETWORK UPGRADE at 
our campus area located at 404 Wrangler Way, Shoshoni, WY. 

Copies of the Request for Proposal can be accessed from the District’s website: 
“www.shoshonischools.org and selecting the Business Services Department” or by contacting Kay 
Watson, Business Manager, at (307) 876-2583 or e-mail kwatson@fremont24.com. 

Submit written Proposals to: Fremont County School District No. 24, Shoshoni, Wyoming, District 
Office, 404 Wrangler Way, Shoshoni, WY, 82649. Sealed Proposals marked, “District Network 
Upgrade RFP” on the outside of the envelope must be received by 10:00 AM on March 11, 2024.

ADDENDUM: you may email your proposal to Kay Watson (kwatson@fremont24.com) , but not 
before 9:45 am on March 11th. 

Proposals submitted by the required deadline will be reviewed by administration and Board 
representatives. 

Please contact Jesse Smith, Technology Director, at 307-876-2583 of 307-851-5377 or 
jsmith@fremont24.com with any questions regarding this RFP. 

The Owner reserves the privilege of rejecting any or all Proposals or waiving any irregularities or 
formalities in any Proposal in the bidding. 

Dated Fremont County School District No. 24 
Bruce Thoren, Superintendent
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